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e Letter to Cr O'Pray re drainage issues.pdf(~548 KB)
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Good afternoon Ms Hobson

On behalf of Councillor Jason O'Pray (Division 8) and Mr Warren Bunker, Acting Chief Executive Officer (A/CEO), we
acknowledge receipt of and thank you for the attached correspondence dated 22 September 2020, regarding "Audit of

north shore storm water systems”.

Further to the above, please be advised that this correspondence has since been referred to the relevant group for
consideration and direct response, on behalf of Councillor O'Pray and the A/CEO.

We thank you again for taking the time to raise this matter to Council's attention.
Kind regards Sue Sheahan for A/CEO

Sue Sheahan for Warren Bunker

Personal Assistant to the A/Chief Executive Officer
Office of the CEO | Sunshine Coast Council
[#.lmage result for sunshine coast council

Phone: 0427 439 946

Email: sue.sheahan@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au

Website: www.sunshinecoast.qgld.gov.au

Mail: Locked Bag 72 Sunshine Coast Mail Centre Qld 4560

From: OSCAR Mail [mailto:mail@oscar.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 28 September 2020 7:36 AM

To: Internet Mailbox CEO Office <CEQOffice@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>
Cc: Cr Jason O'Pray <Jason.Opray@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au>

Subject: Drainage issues on Maroochy north shore localities

Good morning Warren and Jason - my apologies to Warren as I sent this letter to Jason a couple of
weeks ago and inadvertently left Warren off the email. Please find attached the letter relating to a
drainage audit that we understand that SCRC is conducting and a request for a forum with
representatives from the 8 groups where drainage issues are of major concern.

Regards,
Melva Hobson

President OSCAR
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To find out more about the Sunshine Coast Council, visit us online at www.sunshinecoast.gld.gov.au. If correspondence includes personal information, please
refer to Council's Privacy Policy .

This email and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee. If you have received
this email in error you are requested to notify the sender by return email or contact council on 07 5475 7272,
and are prohibited from forwarding, printing, copying or using it in anyway, in whole or part. Please note that
some council staff utilise mobile devices, which may result in information being transmitted overseas prior to
delivery of any communication to the device. In sending an email to council, you are agreeing that the content
of your email may be transmitted overseas.

Any views expressed in this email are the author's, except where the email makes it clear otherwise. The
unauthorised publication of an email and any attachments generated for the official functions of council is
strictly prohibited. Please note that council is subject to the Right to Information Act 2009 (Qld) and
Information Privacy Act 2009 (Qld).
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